

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 26, 2002

Nicole M. Marshall 225 Beck Rd. Lindenhurst, IL 60046

Dear Ms. Marshall:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 12, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 26, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File020696



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 26, 2002

Nicole M. Marshall 2361 N. 48th St. Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Marshall:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 12, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 26, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Silicatory,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 26, 2002

Stuart M. Pieper 10412 W. Grantosa Dr. Milwaukee, WI 53222

Dear Mr. Pieper:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 12, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 26, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

17"

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Anthony J. Zielinski

November 26, 2002

Noah J. Reysen 3214 N. Booth St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Reysen:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 12, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 26, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RŎNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 26, 2002

Jeffrey J. Gaszak, Jr. 3605 E. Kimberly Ave. Cudahy, WI 53110

Dear Mr. Gaszak:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 12, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 26, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerery

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

November 26, 2002

Ruben A. Herrera 2813 E. Van Norman Ave. St. Francis, WI 53235

Dear Mr. Herrera:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 12, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 26, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 26, 2002

Dawn C. Ortiz 37600 Pilgrim Rd. Brookfield, WI 53005

Dear Ms. Ortiz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 12, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, November 26, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 26, 2002

Maria Ordonez 3677 E. Van Norman St. Cudahy, WI 53110

Dear Ms. Ordonez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, November 12, 2002, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Tavern Dance license for the premises at 1201 W. Greenfield Ave. ("Chihuahuense") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a concern that the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood would be impaired by the granting of this license at this location.

On Tuesday, November 26, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

ce: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation City Clerk's Office – License Division

City Attorney's Office

CCFN 020696